
 
     Public Notice 
 
 
Aéroports de Montréal would like to clarify the public notice issued on November 2, 
2006 pertaining to the increases in landing and general terminal fees, of 3.7% and 5.6% 
respectively, payable by airline companies at Pierre-Elliott-Trudeau and Montréal-
Mirabel International airports as of January 1, 2007. 
 
The increases published in the November 2, 2006 public notice are in accordance with 
the new billing methodology ratified by the Airline Consultative Committee whose 
members operate out of Pierre-Elliott-Trudeau International.  The objective of this new 
billing methodology is to recover operational costs from each user/customer of airport 
facilities. 
 
Furthermore, the 3.7% increase in landing fees takes into account a minimum landing 
charge of $46.68, which will be applicable to all types of aircraft, including piston 
aircraft. 
 
A complete list of aeronautical rates and charges is available on our website at 
www.admtl.com. 
 
 
Notice is given in Montréal 
This December 28th, 2006. 
 
 
 
Me Marie-Christine Blain 
Corporate Secretary 
 
 


